
From:  Kimberly Montgomery 

To: Terry MacDonald 

Date:  9/7/2006 2:30:56 PM 

Subject:  Re: REMINDER: Vacancy report due from all department by Sept. 1, 

2006 

 

Sorry for the delay, Terry. After checking with Pat Stawicki, Rhonda Kelsey, and 

Patrick Curley of our office, as of today we have no vacancies. Contact me if 

you have questions. Thanks.    

  

Kimberly Montgomery 

Liaison Officer 

Office of Mayor Tom Barrett 

200 East Wells Street , Rm 201 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Phone:  414.286.2200  

Fax:  414.286.3191 

kmontgomery@milwaukee.gov 

 

 

>>> Terry MacDonald 08/30 9:06 AM >>> 

This is A REMINDER that according to Common Council File #060324 - A resolution 

directing all City departments to prepare and submit to the Common Council by 

September 1, 2006, a complete listing of all positions that have been vacant for 

the last 12 calendar months (since July 1, 2005) or more. 

 

Please see attachment for letter and certified copy of Common Council File #060324. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant 

City of Milwaukee 

City Clerk's Office 

200 E. Wells St., Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

414-286-2233 

Fax: 414-286-3456 

 

 


